



Liberal Studies Committee Meeting






February 26, 2004




         1st Floor Gordon Hall






        3:15 pm

Present:  M. Sadler, L. Feldman, F. Slack, M. Collins, B.G. Wilson, E. Mannikka
               Y Asamoah,  
Excused: C Zoni, A. Stenta, M. Swinker, C. Young
Minutes from the 2/19/04 meeting were approved on a Asamoah/Feldman motion.

Worked on revisions to the Student Writing Intensive Questionnaire, Instructor Questionnaire and the Instructions page.
Reviewed a course revision for EDEX 440 Ethical and Professional Behavior – going from 1 credit to 2 credits.  The circumstances of this courses having /w/designation was discussed, since a review of the syllabus suggests that this course does not meet the writing criteria.  The committee discussed some of the problems associated with this approval, such as transfer students who might take 2 of the courses ) Pre Student Teaching, but not the third and subsequently would not get the  writing designation credit.

It was also unclear how this course supported the work in the two previous courses.  Recommended a writing chart from the other two courses, and addressing what was added to the course to now make it a 2 credit course.  These issues will be shared with Joe Domaracki.
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm.

